
National Flood Insurance Program 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
P.O. Box 310 
Lanham, MD 20703-0310 

W-05014 

April 14, 2005 

MEMORANDUM FOR:	 Write Your Own Principal Coordinators and the 
NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM: WYO Clearinghouse 

SUBJECT: Discontinue Use of Term “Sheetrock” 

FEMA has been notified of the possibility of copyright infringement for use of the term “sheetrock.” 
Effective immediately, please avoid the use of this term and instead use the actual generic term of 
“drywall.” 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, WYO Marketing Committee, Government Technical Representative 

Suggested Routing: Claims, Marketing, Underwriting 

www.fema.gov 

ARCHIVED APRIL 2018


